
From:
To: Lynette Trewavas
Cc:
Subject: FW: [#230352] PTL application - Clarification over term to 10 years
Date: Tuesday, 19 December 2023 12:11:44 pm
Attachments: concession-application-5a-filming.pdf

concession-application-aircraft.pdf

Hi Lynette,
Yes 10 years duration sought. Attached concession forms have been amended to
show duration of 10 years.
 

 (MNZPI)
Cheal Consultants Ltd

P: | M: 
E: 
 
From:  
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 12:00 PM
To: 
Cc:  
Subject: Re: FW: [#230352] PTL application - Clarification over term to 10 years
 
Hi 
 
Yes can confirm'.
 
The 20 years is really to show our intent to apply for that term in the future.
 

Ngā mihi,
 

pureturoa.nz / Ohakune / New Zealand
 
 
 
On Tue, 19 Dec 2023 at 11:57, wrote:

Can you confirm?
 

 (MNZPI)
Cheal Consultants Ltd



P: | M: 
E:
 
From: Lynette Trewavas <ltrewavas@doc.govt.nz> 
Sent: Tuesday, December 19, 2023 11:42 AM
To: 
Subject: PTL application - Clarification over term to 10 years
 
Hi 
 
There has been some confusion over the term PTL have requested as part of this application
(whether 10 years or up to 30 years with reviews). The Department is treating the application
as a lease/licence as a request for a total term of 10 years with an opportunity for a review at
year 3.
 
Can you please reply by email and confirm that PTL are not asking for the Minister to consider
granting extensions or renewals which would result in an overall term of more than 10 years.
 
To avoid confusion and ensure clarity, are you also able to amend the aircraft and filming
applications to align with this term and state 10 years (not 30 years).
 
As notification begins tomorrow (and today being by last day before annual leave), can you
please respond today if possible.
 
Kind regards
Lynette
 
Lynette Trewavas
Senior Permissions Advisor 
Kirikiriroa / Hamilton Office
Department of Conservation I Te Papa Atawhai
 
Phone: 

www.doc.govt.nz
 
 

Caution - This message and accompanying data may contain information that is
confidential or subject to legal privilege. If you are not the intended recipient you are
notified that any use, dissemination, distribution or copying of this message or data is
prohibited. If you received this email in error, please notify us immediately and erase
all copies of the message and attachments. We apologise for the inconvenience.
Thank you.

 
We will be closed from Friday the 22nd of December 2023 and re-opening on Wednesday the 10th of January 2024, we
would like to thank you for your continued custom and wish you a safe festive season.
 






